
 

SaveTheBalaFalls.com 
℅ 25 Lower Links Road 
Toronto, ON  M2P 1H5 
Mitchell@Shnier.com

 February 2, 2018 

Anne Collins 
Project Coordinator (Acting), Parry Sound District 
Ministry of Natural Resources and Forestry 
7 Bay Street 
Parry Sound, ON  P2A 1S4 
Phone: 705 646-5553 
E-mail: Anne.Collins@ontario.ca 

Dear Ms. Collins: 

Re: Proposed Hydro-electric Generating Station at the Bala Falls 

To meet the conditions of their approvals required by the Lakes and Rivers Improvement 
Act and as required by your Ministry, in the next four weeks, the proponent will need to 
build a temporary dam approximately 50' wide and 12' high, as shown below. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

This temporary dam would need to be in place during the spring freshet, which is when the 
flow through the Bala north channel is the greatest and most unpredictable. 

The proponent has also stated they intend to continue blasting and excavation work 
adjacent to this temporary dam, during the spring freshet. 

This temporary dam would be crucial infrastructure, just as the Bala north and south dams 
are, holding back all the water from Lake Muskoka. 

The detailed Plans and Specifications for this temporary dam would therefore need to be 
reviewed and approved by a Ministry of Natural Resources and Forestry Professional 
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